
July 31st, 2020 

Dear Parents 

principal: Sumiya Taketora  

Hekinan City Shinkawa Junior High School 

 

The postponement of the school trip 

 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your continued support of Hekinan 

City's education. 

We appreciate your attendance at the school trip briefing session a few days ago and 

your letter of consent. 

We have promoted the plan, but Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) has been 

spreading again. Considering the situation, we decided to postpone the school trip due to 

COVID-19 by the board of education and the meeting of the head of junior high schools.  

We will make a decision about the date for the school trip according to the situation of 

the spread of COVID-19 in the future. We apologize for the correction and ask for your 

understanding.  

 


